
 

   

 
 
New treasurer for the English Speaking Working Group (ESWG) of the 
International Society for Forensic Genetics (ISFG) 
 
 

Dear Colleague, 
 

At the upcoming ESWG member meeting (in connection to the ISFG meeting in Seoul) Gunilla Holmlund 
will resign as the treasurer of ESWG. Gunilla has been a member of the board since 2012 and we are 

grateful for the work that she has performed for this group since. 
 

We are writing to you to seek nominations for a new treasurer who is willing to join the board. You are 

welcome to nominate someone along with the names of two ISFG members in support. You are, of course, 
able to nominate yourself. Age is no barrier but we are looking for a forensic scientist who also has 

experience from working at a forensic routine testing lab, preferably with family genetics.   
 

Please send me, by email and before the end of Sunday 27 August, the names of the nominee and 

supporters, along with a short paragraph about the person. We will then circulate the names and have the 
opportunity to discuss and vote for our new treasurer at our meeting on Wednesday 30 August.  

 
We look forward to greeting you at the ESWG member meeting in Seoul. Please feel free to contact me if 

you have any queries in this or any other matters. 
 

 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Andreas Tillmar 

Chair of the ESWG 
e-mail: andreas.tillmar@rmv.se 
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